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SAU #19 is pleased to announce Mr. William Demers as the new Assistant Principal at Mountain View Middle School 

(MVMS).  Mr. Demers was appointed by the Goffstown School Board on Monday, June 4, 2018. His role at MVMS 

will being on July 1, 2018.  

Bill Demers has spent the entirety of his career in education at the middle school level.  Hired as an eighth grade 

Language Arts teacher in the Bedford School District in 2004, Mr. Demers spent nine years in the Language Arts 

classroom.  During that time, he devoted himself to becoming an active member of the school community.  Bill coached 

a variety of sports and was also involved in advising intramural activities as well.  Additionally, he volunteered time to 

the Bedford Bobcats Special Olympics program.  In 2008, Mr. Demers accepted the responsibility of being named the 

Athletic Director at the Ross A. Lurgio Middle School, in Bedford, a role in which he currently continues.  In 2014, Mr. 

Demers was promoted to the position of Assistant Principal and Athletic Director.  He has earned a Master’s Degree in 

Education Administration through the University of New Hampshire and is a certified Athletic Director through the 

National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association.  

“The Mountain View community is excited to welcome Bill Demers to our team,” MVMS Principal Wendy Hastings 

shared. “It was evident through the interview process Mr. Demers brings a wealth of knowledge and passion from his 

past educational experiences at the middle school level. We look forward to working with Bill as a key member of our 

administrative team to serve the families of Goffstown and New Boston.” 

In citing his reasons for wanting to join the MVMS Administrative team, Mr. Demers, a resident of the town of New 

Boston said, “I am eager to jump into the role and become familiar with the students and staff.  I strongly believe that 

my philosophy on education aligns with the school’s mission statement.  This position feels like a perfect match for me 

and I expect to step right in and contribute to the stellar reputation of the Goffstown/New Boston school system.” 
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